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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.95264

FAQs:
Cargo Tracking Devices

Question:
[Must/Should/Can] EASA [certify/approve/evaluate] my cargo tracking
device?

Answer:
EASA does neither certify nor approve cargo tracking devices. There are no
requirement to obtain a certificate from EASA to operate these devices.

EASA has proposed in the past a service on a voluntary basis to evaluate the
compliance of cargo tracking devices against the technical criteria mentioned
above. However, in view of the simplification of AMC1 CAT.GEN.MPA.140, this
service will be discontinued in 2019. As before, operators remain responsible to
authorise the use of PEDs on board their aircraft.
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